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Summarised Positives from the evening 

 

The feedback was very positive, with parents expressing appreciation for the ease of access and efficiency of 

the online format. They found it easy to navigate, with clear timings and no waiting times. Many parents 

also appreciated being able to speak to more teachers than they would have done in person. Teachers were 

well prepared and provided meaningful feedback, and many parents found the process slick and well-

structured. Nearly all parents preferred the online format, finding it more flexible and convenient. 

 

 

Summarised Frustrations from the evening  

 

Some parents reported issues with the technology, such as poor connections, glitching, and not being able 

to join or move appointments. Some expressed frustration with the short five-minute appointment slots 

and difficulties with engaging in conversation online. A few parents felt that a face-to-face meeting would 

be more beneficial, especially during critical times in their child's education, such as course choices and 

exam years. Nearly all appreciated the convenience and flexibility of online parents' evenings. Some parents 

requested more time with teachers, longer appointment slots, or an opportunity to view their child's work in 

person. 


